
PAGE 2
GT Welcomes Super Wawa!

Community gathers at Wawa’s grand 

opening on Blackwood-Clementon Rd
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Holiday Waste Collection
Check out the Labor Day holiday waste 

collection scheduled for your neighborhood 

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!
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Last Movie Night
Save the date for the last movie night of the 
2023 season

	 The crowd started forming at 5:30 am this morning to welcome 
Super Wawa to Gloucester Township on Blackwood-Clementon Road. 	
	 The patrons were eagerly waiting for the 8-am store opening and 
enjoyed free t-shirts, hot cups of coffee and a meet-and-greet with Wa-
wa’s mascot Wally Goose! 
	 Gloucester Township Police and Blackwood Fire Company par-
ticipated in the “Hoagies for Heroes” competition on who can make the 
most hoagies in 3 minutes. “It was a heart-pounding, highly stressful 
competition,” says GTPD.
	 Mayor Mayer, Assemblywoman Gabriela Mosquera, Council-
woman Helen Albright Troxell, and the President of Gloucester Town-
ship Economic Development Partnership Corporation Dennis Paris 
congratulated the Wawa staff and wished them well as they joined our 
growing community! 

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP WELCOMES SUPER 
WAWA ON BLACKWOOD-CELEMENTON RD!



BEATLEMANIA AGAIN!
	 Enjoy pictures from the 2023 concert of Beatlemania Again! 
Photos by Dave Gruen.

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP WELCOMES 
SUPER WAWA 

ON BLACKWOOD-CELEMENTON RD!

https://www.flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72177720310866022/with/53155089990/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72177720310806524


	 Everyone is invited to attend the annual 9/11 Re-
membrance Ceremony on Monday, September 11, at 7:00 
am at Chews Landing Fire Company.  We will always 
remember.

	 The annual Rabies Clinic will take place on Saturday, Oc-
tober 21st. The Clinic will be held at the Gloucester Township 
Senior Building on Chews Landing Road between the hours of 9 
am and 10:30 am for dogs and 10:30 am and 11am for cats. The 
rabies shots for dogs and cats are free of charge.



Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

	 Join Gloucester Township Police, along with numerous Po-
lice Departments and organizations throughout Camden County, at 
the 2nd Annual Camden County Prosecutor’s Office of New Jersey 
Camden County Community Unity Fun Day Bike Ride & Walk on 
Saturday, September 16, 2023 10 AM!  

	 This event is being held at Cooper River Park, Louis F. Cap-
pelli, Sr. Bocce Court & Piazza on North Park Drive, Pennsauken, NJ 
08109. For more information, please CLICK HERE.

	 Attention residents: Please be advised that Municipal Offices 
will be closed on Monday, September 4th, in observance of Labor Day.  
Trash Collection: There will be no trash collection on Monday. Your nor-
mal trash schedule will be one day delayed next 
week. 
Tuesday, 9/5/23 - Monday’s Routes 
Wednesday, 9/6/23 – Tuesday’s Routes 
Thursday, 9/7/23 – Wednesday’s Routes 
Saturday, 9/9/23 – Friday’s Routes 
Recycling Collection: There will be no recycling 
collection on Monday. GTMUA will do a double 
pick-up on Tuesday (Monday recyclables will be 
collected with Tuesday’s). The recycling pick-up will follow the normal 
schedule for the rest of the week.

http://camdencountypros.org/news/article/935?fbclid=IwAR075OpZUhEZAIdAJojtnj4sB_lbb_v0kt0-gFjS6hfvUcu7RLFIVQkw_28

